
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a Special Board meeting of the 
Coachella Valley Public Cemetery District to be held on Friday, 

March 7, 2025, at 8:00 AM.  The Meeting will be held at the 
Executive Office of the District locate at  
82847 Avenue 52, Coachella, CA 92236. 

 
The purpose of this meeting is to conduct a public study session 

of the District’s proposed 10-Year Master Plan.  The District 
encourages all interested members of the community to attend 

this meeting.  Public Comment will be welcome on all agendized 
items. In accordance with the Ralph M. Brown Act, the agenda 
for this meeting will be posted at least 24 hours in advance on 

the District’s website and information board.   
 


